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University of Montana Director Receives Most Prestigious Award from AUBER 
 

A University of Montana director recently received the most prestigious award from a 

national association of regional economic research centers. 

Patrick Barkey, director of UM’s Bureau of Business and Economic Research, received 

the Thayne Robson Award from the Association for University Business and Economic 

Research (AUBER). The award is the highest honor that AUBER awards to an individual for 

longtime commitment and service to the organization. Award winners must be economic and 

public policy leaders in their state. 

Barkey is the past president of AUBER, has served as Secretary-Treasurer for more 

than a decade and has been a member of the organization’s board of directors. The award was 

presented at AUBER’s annual conference held earlier this year in Boulder, Colorado. 

"I am humbled to receive this honor, especially considering the outstanding AUBER 

leaders who have preceded me, Barkey said. 

“No one has been a stronger advocate of AUBER than Pat,” according to John Deskins, 

AUBER’s president and director of West Virginia’s Bureau of Business and Economic Research. 



“He has devoted years to working to make the community stronger and we owe him so much for 

his dedicated service. He is a great asset to applied economics research centers nationwide.” 

AUBER is the professional association of business and economic research 

organizations at public and private universities and consists of 75+ leading university-based 

economic research centers and affiliate organizations across the U.S. 
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